
PARENT FORUM 15 10 21 

 

IT technician online today, Alan can help you today at the end of the call.    

Thank you for your ongoing support of this forum.  It is for general questions, any specific questions should be for 

your child’s Form Tutor or Head of Year.   Ms Heffernan led this last week.   I was attending a school inspection. 

Another busy week one more week before half term. 

Auditions for our Bugsy Malone performance as taking place shortly.   40% of students attend at least one extra-

curricular club after school.   

Thank you doing a great job in difficult circumstances.   Location of the clubs sometimes changes without 

notification.   Updated extra-curricular list sent out to parents with new rooming and is available on the website.  

Study group, is this separate to the extra-curricular activities.  Yes, there is no need to book on for these, students 

can just turn up.   Is there a homework club in the mornings?  Breakfast club is run from 7.30pm, where students 

can work, also the library is free in the mornings or after school every day.    

Student letter about playing an instrument were handed out and not sent via email.   Re-sent.      

Uniform queries:   Clarified leather shoes not patent or suede.  No ankle boots.   Majority of shoes worn by 

students are the “Kicker” type shoes as these are very hard wearing.   Black tights or dark grey tights are 

permitted.    

Achievement points: how do we access this information?   This is done through Go 4 Schools, it tells you 

assessment data, achievement and behaviour points.   Alan will be online at the end to assist you with accessing 

Go 4 Schools.  The first update on your Year 7 child’s progress will via a short report during the second week of 

January following their exams in December.    

The school acknowledges that there are a number of systems which the school use, so we are looking into a single 

sign in for parents for all relevant applications.    

Son was having issues but this has now been resolved as he was spoken to by PSM and the matter has been dealt 

with successfully – thank you, appreciated. 

Parent Forums for HOYs sixth form:  Apologies there was an error this week.  All other Year Group Forums took 

place.   These will continue to take place next week.          

 

 

 

 

Mr A Hall 
Associate Headteacher     


